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Congratulations 

The Faculty members of the Department of Statistics, Quantitative 

Finance congratulate V.Sindhu (1st year M.Sc Quantitative 

Finance) is being invited to attend the “ UN Women 64th 

Commission on the Status of Women” to be held in New York, 

USA  held from 9th Mar to 20th Mar 2020. Further, she is one among 

the two representatives selected from India. 
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